From: —

Sent: 19 1:45 PM
To:
Subject: Notified Dangerous Occurrences - Final reports [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

UNCLASSIFIED

Good afternoon -

| refer to the following notified Dangerous Occurrences from the Northern Endeavour NOGA facility:

Notification date | Description As per guidance, final report due
1/07/2019 Dropped Object, Pipe support found on deck. | 30/07/2019

Crew estimate that it fell in the early hours of

Saturday.
7/07/2019 The OIM reported that a work crew were 3/08/2019

performing blasting activities in the area,
where a redundant water pipe support
bracket that was corroded dislodged and was
hanging around 450mm from its original
position.

NOPSEMA has not yet received the final report for these two Dangerous Occurrences. Could you please forward

them to the submissions@nopsema.gov.au address as a matter of urgency.

Thanks and regards
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